
From:
To: Health and Community Services Committee
Date: Friday, 21 June 2013 10:37:04 PM

Dear Sirs/Madams
 
I submit this in relation to public advertising which should all be 'G' rated and believe this
is our right as citizens. I do not want my children, especially my teenage sons to be
viewing pornographic material on billboards. By pornographic, I mean any pictures or
inuendo that would not normally be seen on a family beach at the very least. Naked or
semi-naked women should not be shown as this denigrates all women. Not to mention
that it severely embarrasses me as a woman, wife and mother.
    

    

    I ask that you legislate that public places display matters of interest to the general
population only and ensure they are aesthetically pleasing as well as truthful, moral and
beneficial to our society and visitors to our state.  
 
Yours sincerely
Debra Mieth
Ocean View Q 4521
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